
 
November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Concert at St Margaret’s Church – Years 7, 8 & 9  
 
I am writing to inform you about a concert at St Margaret’s Church, Uxbridge on Saturday 
7th December, where our students will perform alongside the Uxbridge Choral Society.  
 
Students will meet at St Margaret’s Church, 52A Windsor Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UT at 
17:30 for a brief rehearsal. The concert will begin at 19:30 and parents are welcome to 
watch the performance. Tickets are available on the door or you can purchase online from 
www.uxbridgechoralsociety.org.uk .  
 
Parents who do not want to watch should collect their child from St Margaret’s Church at 
21:00. Students will be required to wear school uniform and have a warm winter coat with 
them.   
 
After the rehearsal, and before the concert starts, we are hoping to get a quick bite to eat. 
Therefore, please provide a maximum of £10, if you would like your child to eat with the 
group. 
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure 
that the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
Please note this trip is by invitation only. Only students with an exemplary record of 
behaviour will be eligible.  
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 

• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 

• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 
in the event of an emergency. 

• Photographs and Filming taking place at the venue. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
L Phillips 
Transition Teacher  

http://www.uxbridgechoralsociety.org.uk/

